
Kallista Primary School, 72 Monbulk Road, phone 9755 2633 

A word from the Principalé.. 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ wŜǾƛŜǿ begins next week! 
The Reviewers will be here to start the Review at 8.30am on 26 October and 

have requested to meet with the School Council President and Vice-President 

and the Leadership team. They will continue over Monday 26th and Tuesday 27th,  

meeting students and conducting the parent forums. 

I do hope you can come to the Parent and Community Forums next Tuesday 27th. 

There is a morning session at 9am and an evening session at 6.30pm. 

On the 4 and 5th November, the reviewers will be in and out of classrooms, 

observing  and interviewing teachers. It will be a rigorous process and will assist 

us to define our school improvement agenda,  and our strategic plan going 

forward. The staff and myself welcome this input and will be proactively involved 

in the opportunities for discussion, feedback and advice. I urge our parent body 

to make themselves available for the forum sessions.  

9ƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ /ƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŦƻǊ нлмс 
As we look to 2016, we are considering class structures. If you know of anyone 

looking to enrol at our school for 2016, could you please ask them to give me a 

call on 9755 2633. Similarly, it would be a tremendous help if you could let the 

office know if you are moving next year and your child will no longer be 

attending. Thanks so much. 

Wednesday 21st October 2015 

Important Diary Dates  

October 

Thurs 22nd 9.30 Foundation Transition 

Fri 23rd Performing Arts Day 

Tues 27th Parent & Community Forums 

Thurs 29th 9.30 Foundation Transition 

Fri 30th 8.45am Bendigo Bank  
  New Accounts—Staffroom 

  Icy Pole Friday 

November 

Tues 3rd Melbourne Cup Day 

Thurs 5th 9.30 Foundation Transition 

Fri 6th  Ball Sports, 11.30-1.30 

  Special Requests due for  
  2016 Classes 

Thurs 12th 9.30 Foundation Transition 

Fri 13th 9am FOKP Mtg— Staffroom 

  Athletics Day @ Knox  

Mon 16th 7pm Education Committee 
  8pm School Council 

Thurs 19th 7pm 2016 Foundation  
  Information Evening 

Sun 22nd 2pm Kallista on the Green 

Sun 29th Chai Tent—End of the Line 

December 

Wed 9th 10am Interlink Xmas Concert 

  4pm Teddy Bears Picnic for  
  2016 Preps 

Mon 14th Grade 6 Graduation 

  ̀ Reports Home 

Thurs 17th Last day for Students 

 

    At Kallista Primary we all value:  

Sunday  
22nd November 
2-6pm 

 
DǊŜŀǘ ƳǳǎƛŎΣ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇǎΣ ǎǘŀƭƭǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎΦ 
/ƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ƻǳǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΗ 



{ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ 
Our teaching staff have been very proud of our students travelling to and from the pool each day. They have 

behaved beautifully and tried their very best- even when tired! Well done children! We thank Monbulk Aquatic 

Centre who have excellent swim instructors and  provide a well-run program. Thanks also to Hilary Morris for her 

amazing organistaion of the program- it ran like clockwork!  

tŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ !Ǌǘǎ 5ŀȅ 
We can’t wait!  This Friday 23 October, we are having our final Performing Arts Day for 2015. 

Thanks so very much to all who have participated and helped run sessions. It has been amazing and a thoroughly 

engaging educational experience for our children. Thanks also to Kerry Wardlaw for ably organising it – you are all 

our ǎǳǇŜǊǎǘŀǊǎ! 

Yŀƭƭƛǎǘŀ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŜƴΗ 
We are all looking forward to the 22 November for Kallista on the Green! Classes are talking about their stalls and 

we would like to say thanks to Kate Hannan and all the parents involved in making this event come alive!  

tƭŀȅƎǊƻǳƴŘ bŜǿǎ 
Thanks to Karen Koolstra and Monique Saunders for distributing all the mulch and moving things back in place last 

week. And today, we’ve had deliveries of sand and rocks! Thanks for all the planning, organising and hard work 

Karen and team! 

YƛƴŘŀ ¢Ǌŀƴǎƛǝƻƴ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ фΦол ǘƻ млΦол ŀƳ ŀƴŘ hǊŀƭ [ŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ {ŜǎǎƛƻƴΗ 
We are looking forward to have our 2016 preps come and visit this Thursday at 9.30am for their first class transition 

session! Also Marg Brooks our wonderfully expert Literacy Teacher, is conducting an oral language presentation in 

the library at that time. Parents, come and get a cuppa from the staffroom and then come to the library to learn 

about the incredible impact of talking with your child from the cradle to the early years of school! 

{ƻƳŜ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ 
It is that very significant time of the year, with decisions made about budgets, workforce and classes for 2016. I 

would like to acknowledge the dedication of our whole staff to the effectiveness of our school. They are true 

education professionals who are committed to offering the very best teaching and learning programs we can; their 

care for our students, our educational provision and each other is outstanding. I consider it a privilege to work with 

them. 

Our Business Managers Ange Gunn and Bronwyn Laidler provide invaluable expertise, support and advice to me as I 

manage our school. Thanks also to Bernie Smith who works so effectively with these ladies, presenting a friendly, 

helpful face to the community every day, and capably working behind the scenes to ensure we have a smooth 

running school environment. 

I would like to thank the Department of Education for funding over $250,000 worth of significant works on our 

facilities and grounds this year. It has been a busy and productive year thus far, and we move towards a bright 

future, with happy children learning, playing and thriving together at Kallista P.S. 

Christine  



What is the “Zone of Proximal Development” and How Can I 

Use it to Help My Child Reach Their Full Potential? 

Virtually all parents strive to ensure that their children develop skills in a broad range of social, physi-

cal and academic areas. One of the ways that parents can support this is by giving their child the op-

portunity to learn in their “Zone of Proximal Development”. Almost a hundred years ago Lev Vygotsky 

developed this theory to describe how learners learn. He maintained that the best learning occurred 

when children were given a task that was too difficult to do alone-but they could learn to do it by be-

ing shown the necessary skills first by someone more knowledgeable. The gap between what they 

could do alone and what they could do with support was described as “The Zone of Proximal Develop-

ment” (ZPD).   

Thus, after seeing the steps involved and having opportunities to try them out, the child then becomes 

able to do a task or skill by themselves.  This is in contrast to a task in which a child may feel chal-

lenged, but can complete the task without the need for outside assistance. 

A familiar example of the “ZDP” would be teaching a child how to ride a bike.  At first the parent holds 

the bike in order to help the child balance.  After this they encourage the child to coast for brief peri-

ods.  When the child can do this confidently they show the child how to steer.  Gradually the child 

learns to use all the skills required to ride a bike independently.  The important thing, though, is that 

throughout this process the parent is alongside the child, always encouraging and only introducing 

new skills when they feel the child has confidently mastered the previous ones.  The child feels safe as 

they know that their “teacher” is alongside them only for as long as it takes for them to feel safe riding 

alone.   

All children benefit by being given opportunities to learn in their ZPD.  As parents we have countless 

opportunities to “scaffold” our children’s learning.  Essentially it simply requires us to know our chil-

dren and always be looking for opportunities to move them along in their learning. For example, a par-

ent may create a checklist in order to help their child develop organisational skills.  Initially the parent 

shows the child how to read and use the chart.  Over time, though, the parent expects the child to 

start checking the chart independently. Slowly the child begins to take responsibility for getting their 

own things ready.  Of course it doesn’t always have to be a parent.  If your child demonstrates a strong 

passion or skill in an area then you may have to look to others to help your child become more knowl-

edgeable or adept in a particular area or skill in order to keep them in their ZPD.  For example parents 

of artistic children may support their children by taking them to art galleries or introducing them to 

other creative people.  Always though, the idea remains the same, give your child the skills that they 

need in order to become even more accomplished and independent in a specific area. 

IŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ Ƨǳǎǘ ŀ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ ƻŦ ƛŘŜŀǎ ǘƻ ŜȄǘŜƴŘ ŀƴŘ ŜƴǊƛŎƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘǎ 

¶ Talk to them about the television shows they are watching 

¶ Take them to a variety of performances-Local councils and libraries often offer cheap or free live 

performances as part of their community programs 

¶ Discuss with them (age appropriate) news –for example the recent discovery of water on Mars 

Please also see Judy Parker’s excellent suggestions for how parents can motivate their children and act 

as a resource for other very useful suggestions. 

 

 



How Parents can Motivate their Children  

and Act as a Resource 

 

 

¶ Have a place in the house where this particular child can set out his or her special things  

¶ Allow time for your child to pursue interests and hobbies 

¶ Have available a regular special time slot to share with this child in some activity, reading or discussion 

¶ Have a family time for the reading out loud of stories, of all different levels and interest areas 

¶ Allow your child unstructured times to create and reflect; don’t overwhelm with a full timetable of out-

of-school lessons and activities 

¶ Give access to books and the community library to answer the child’s questions; use questions as 

guides for further learning and exploration 

¶ Visit places of interest—science and technology museum, art gallery, aquarium, planetarium, perform-

ing arts museum 

¶ Give specialised materials for birthday presents, for example, microscope, chemistry set, leg kits, com-

puter games 

¶ Make materials available, such as old boxes and scrap paper, waste material from factories, dress-up 

clothes, old electrical appliances and mechanical toys to pull apart and investigate 

¶ Give access to interesting adults and potential mentors 

¶ Help your child to learn how to gather information and collate, compile, sort, file, type and record 

¶ Foster opportunities to problem-solve, explore alternatives, make structured plans and make decisions 

¶ Help your child in organising time and work and improving study habits 

¶ Foster creativity—imaginary companions, stories, drawings, and exciting schemes and fantasies 

¶ Give guidance and help focus direction; self-direction may become aimless 

¶ Give emotional support as well as intellectual stimulation 

¶ Give your child increasing independence and opportunities to handle responsibilities 

Judy Parker 



0ÁÒÅÎÔÌÉÎÅ 6ÉÃÔÏÒÉÁ 

ρσ ςς ψω - ψÁÍ ÔÏ ÍÉÄÎÉÇÈÔ  
χ ÄÁÙÓ Á ×ÅÅË 

¶ Parentline provides a statewide telephone 

counselling service to parents and carers of 

children aged from birth to eighteen years 

¶ Professional counsellors are able to explore a 

variety of issues that impact on parenting and 

relationships 

¶ Parentline can provide contact details for 

community services 

¶ Parentline respects the confidentiality and 

right to privacy of callers 

Super Sand  

Movers!!!!! 
A huge thankyou to all the children who 

offered to help move sand that was 

dumped in the wrong spot yesterday. 

The energy, respect and team work put 

in was awesome. We had loads of fun 

and solved a problem together. 

Thankyou again. Karen Koolstra 

 



Setting up, с ǘƻ у ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ (8.00-9.30) 

Jumps Assistants, п ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ (9.30-12.00) 

Marshall, п ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ (9.30-12.30) 

Marshall, п ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ (12.30-2.30) 

Events Judge, п ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ (9.30-12.30) 

Events Judge, п ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ (12.30-2.30) 

Hurdle set up and pack up (lunchtime) (с) 

Packing up (2.30-3.00) 

We also need some judges and recorders for the BALL 

SPORTS from 11.30-1.30 on CǊƛŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ сǘƘ. Please 

see me at school if you can help. The Staff are already in train-

ing for Tunnel Ball and throw out a challenge to Parents and 

Grade 6’s to each make up a team! 

Hilary Morris 

Sports Coordinator 

bŀƳŜ /ƘƛƭŘΩǎ bŀƳŜ ϧ DǊŀŘŜ 

 

 

 

 

5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ 

L ƴŜŜŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ƘŜƭǇŜǊǎ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ 

Ǌǳƴǎ ǎƳƻƻǘƘƭȅΦ όCǊƛŘŀȅ моǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊύ 

aŀƴȅ ƘŜƭǇŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ŀǘ YƴƻȄ tŀǊƪ ǘƻ 

ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǎŜǩƴƎ ǳǇΣ ƧǳŘƎƛƴƎΣ ƳŀǊǎƘŀƭƭƛƴƎ 

ŀƴŘ ǇŀŎƪƛƴƎ ǳǇΦ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǿǊƛǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ 

ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜ ŀƴŘ ƎǊŀŘŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 

ǎǇŀŎŜ ōŜƭƻǿ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ƛǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎπ

ǊƻƻƳ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΦ ¸ƻǳǊ ƘŜƭǇ ƛǎ ƳǳŎƘ  

ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΦ 

 

Knox Park  

Friday 13th November  



 

 bƻǝŎŜǎ {Ŝƴǘ IƻƳŜ 

   - School Procedures for the Bushfire Season 

   - Performing Arts Day 

   - Athletic Sports due 28/10 

After School Care Activities 

 

  

   bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ 

 aƻƴ нƴŘ hǳǘŘƻƻǊ /ǊƛŎƪŜǘ 

 ¢ǳŜǎ оǊŘ aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜ /ǳǇ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ  

 ²ŜŘ пǘƘ aŀƪƛƴƎ tƭŀȅŘƻǳƎƘ 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ рǘƘ IŀƳŀ .ŜŀŘǎ 

 CǊƛ сǘƘ !ǇǇƭŜ .ƻō 

 

 hŎǘƻōŜǊ 

 aƻƴ нсǘƘ CƛƴƎŜǊ YƴƛǩƴƎ /ƻƳǇ 

 ¢ǳŜǎ нтǘƘ ¢ŀōƭŜ ¢Ŝƴƴƛǎ  

 ²ŜŘ нуǘƘ {ŜŜŘ tƭŀƴǝƴƎ 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ нфǘƘ DȅƳƴŀǎǝŎǎ 

 CǊƛ олǘƘ IŀƭƭƻǿŜŜƴ !ŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ 

Thanks to Kirk, Max and Elvis for helping with the recent table tennis set up 

Wanted for Kallista on the Green —  

clean bottles for Marg’s home made cor-

dial and any fruit for jam making. Please 

leave donations at the office before 30th 

October if possible. Thank you in ad-

vance. Marg Brooks  

  hw![ [!bD¦!D9Υ  

¢I9 Y9¸ ¢h [L¢9w!/¸ {¦//9{{ 

! ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ōȅ aŀǊƎ .Ǌƻƻƪǎ 

[ƛǘŜǊŀŎȅ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭƛǎǘ ŦǊƻƳ Yŀƭƭƛǎǘŀ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

ŀǘ 

Yŀƭƭƛǎǘŀ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ hŎǘ ннΣ фΦолτмлΦолŀƳ 

Research shows that the level of oral language at age three is highly indicative of performance vocabulary, 

comprehension and language development at ages nine and ten. (Hart and Risely 2003)  

.Ŝ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ŀ ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝǾŜ ŀǘƳƻǎǇƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ǝǇǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǊŀƭ  

ƭŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΦ  



CwL9b5{ hC Y![[L{¢! twLa!w¸    (FOKP) 
        

Hi  everyone,  

It’s now Week 3 and plans are well underway for our exciting school community event, Y![[L{¢! ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Dw99bΣ 
happening on {ǳƴŘŀȅ нн bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΣ н-сǇƳ Φ  There’s still time for you to get involved - many hands make light 
work ! So please text or call us if you’d like to help out in any way , or leave your contact details at the office , we’d 
love to hear from you ! 

Kate and Cath 

Kate Hannan – 0438 038 718 and  Cath Clift  - 0428 862 074  

CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƻŦ Yŀƭƭƛǎǘŀ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ όChYtύ  

ChYt b9²{  Χ    

- ¢ha!¢h {995[LbD{ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ  {ǝƭƭ {ƻƳŜ !ǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ  Η  
Thanks to all those families who’ve ordered seedlings—we had a great response and orders are 
now closed. Those families who have ordered seedlings will be contacted in the next week or so 
with pickup and payment details.  

- t9wChwaLbD !w¢{ 5!¸  όǘƘƛǎ CǊƛ ноǊŘύ ς CƻƻŘ /ŀǘŜǊƛƴƎ 
Back by popular demand, FOKP food catering is back !!! We will again be providing morning tea and lunch for 
the 40 musicians, teachers and volunteers involved in the second Performing Arts Day, this Friday 23rd. So we 
would love 5hb!¢Lhb{ of the following : 
* .ŀƪŜŘ hǊ .ƻǳƎƘǘ DƻƻŘǎ  for morning tea and lunch  
* CǊǳƛǘ to serve to all students between morning tea and lunch  
* ¢ƛƳŜ : to help prepare and serve the food, ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ мн-нǇƳΦ Please contact Karen (0407) 044 
276 if you can assist.   

b.Φ Pleased drop all donations into the Staffroom this Thurs a’noon or directly to the Kitchen on Friday morning  

- Y![[L{¢! hb ¢I9 Dw99b ς {¦b нн bh± н-сta  
This event is shaping up to be a wonderful, relaxed afternoon of music, workshops, stalls and activities where 
we ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ Next week a form will go home to all families asking for ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ to assist dur-
ing the afternoon, so we hope as many parents  as possible will donate an hour or two to help out.  
Shortly we’ll also be kicking off our Yŀƭƭƛǎǘŀ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŜƴ a9D! w!CC[9 (Drawn on the 22nd) , with ƻǾŜǊ нл Ŧŀōπ
ǳƭƻǳǎ ǇǊƛȊŜǎ to be won , including an IPad AIR  and tƻŜǘǎΩ [ŀƴŜ ƻǾŜǊƴƛƎƘǘ ǎǘŀȅ valued at $270 … keep an eye 
out for Ticket books going home in schoolbags next week. 

- /I!L ¢9b¢ ς 9ƴŘ hŦ ¢ƘŜ [ƛƴŜ CŜǎǝǾŀƭ Σ {ǳƴ нф bƻǾ  
Kallista Primary has been given a great opportunity by our own Julie Konda (one of the event organisers) to run 
a Chai Tent at the End of the Line Festival in Belgrave . Julie will set up  a wonderful tent for us and this promis-
es to be a terrific fundraiser for our school , BUT we do need someone (or a couple of parents together) to step 
up to organize the stall. We’ll help find you volunteers for the afternoon…so if you reckon you make a great 
chai tea then please grab this one – 5ƻƴΩǘ .Ŝ {ƘȅΣ aŀƪŜ ¸ƻǳǊ /Ƙŀƛ  ! Text / call Kate (0407) 044 276 or Julie 
(0413) 802 715 

 

w9aLb59w{  Χ  

¶ {/Ihh[ .!bYLbD ς  ¢I¦w{5!¸{  Η  
Another .ŜƴŘƛƎƻ .ŀƴƪ {ƛƎƴ-¦Ǉ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ at school will be held on CǊƛŘŀȅ ол hŎǘƻōŜǊ Σ уΦпрŀƳ ς 
млŀƳ in the staffroom. More details elsewhere in Miniscope .... 

¶ bŜȄǘ ChYt a99¢LbD - CǊƛŘŀȅ мо bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ Σ фŀƳ {ǘŀũǊƻƻƳ   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



{/Ihh[ .!bYLbD 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƛǎ .ŀƴƪƛƴƎ 5ŀȅ ΗΗ 
 

   1Φ 9·L{¢LbD !//h¦b¢{  

-  All students who cur-
rently have a Piggy  Ac-
count Bankbook can bring  their book, money 

and bank slips to school every Thurs 

- Bank books will be returned by Tues the following week  

- Extra deposit slips can be picked up at the Office  

    

2. b9² !//h¦b¢{ Υ  {LDb - ¦t ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ Σ CǊƛ ол hŎǘ 

- Bendigo Bank (Belgrave) will visit Kallista Primary on CǊƛŘŀȅ ол 
hŎǘƻōŜǊ to assist parents to open a Bendigo Bank savings ac-
count  for your child  

- A staff member will be available in the Staffroom уΦпрŀƳ -млŀƳ    

- Parents need to bring ALL of the following documents : 

1. Drivers’ Licence and 

2. Medicare Card and 

3. Your Child’s Birth Certificate 

- you can also open your child’s account directly at the Bendigo 
Bank in Belgrave. 

 

b.Φ Every new account opened through the  Belgrave Branch of  
Bendigo Bank earns /ƭǳō wŜǿŀǊŘǎ ϷϷ for our school – so our 
whole school community benefits !! 

 

 



/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ to Ollie G, Taj L and Indigo L for their fantastic re-

sults at the recent Eastern Region Athletics. Such a high level of competi-

tion and a wonderful experience for our Kallista competitors. They all 

spoke so well at our School Assembly last week giving insight into their 

nerves and tactics for the day. Well done Taj for 12th spot in the 1500m 

and Indigo for 5th in the 200m. What an achievement! Wow, Ollie had a 

busy day. A 2nd in the 1500m followed by a 4th in the 800m later in the 

day. Ollie now gets to compete at the State level in the 1500m on the 

26th October. We wish you all the best Ollie. Can't wait to hear how you 

go. 

Hilary Morris 

 
(Grade 6 Graduation Fundraiser) 
 

Icy Poles for sale  

NEXT FRIDAY 30th October 

Cost : рл ŎŜƴǘǎ ŜŀŎƘ 

Icy Poles for sale  

NEXT FRIDAY 30th October 

Where : YƛǘŎƘŜƴ /ƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ±ŜǊŀƴŘŀƘ 

Come along at the start of lunchtime for a yummy icy pole! 





ά{ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ ǿŀǎ Cǳƴέ  
ōȅ DǊŀŘŜ м! 

Cƛƴƴ 

[ŜƴƴƛȄ 

²ƛƭƭƻǿ 

{ƻŬŀ 
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